Article for press release:
This is the time of year that people make plans and resolutions for the new year. For those who are planning take advantage of one of the many volunteer options available in the area, Verde Valley Caregivers would like them to consider volunteering to assist our elderly neighbors who need transportation and other support to be able to live independently in their own homes. 
As our population grows and ages, the demand for VVCC services continues to increase therefore there is a continual need for new volunteers.
Volunteers make a big difference in the lives of the neighbors. Neighbors are very grateful. One neighbor calls her favorite volunteer driver “Gentleman John,” because of the way he helps her transition from his car to her wheelchair. Typical of the cards VVCC receives from neighbors, Mary K. writes, “Thank you for what you all do throughout the year to make my life more livable.”  
Volunteers make a difference in their own lives. Sue Shannon says, “You get a lot more out of volunteering than you put in.” Verde Valley is home to some very interesting people; one neighbor was shot down in Germany in WWII, another worked at Langley and met all the astronauts. They have great stories to tell.
Transportation is not the only service VVCC provides. Other services include shopping with or for a neighbor, setting up medical alerts that are lent to neighbors, providing handy person help, providing help with mail, helping with pet care, providing technical assistance. Just making friendly phone calls can be a blessing for a person living alone.
To learn more about volunteering for Verde Valley Caregivers Coalition go to vvcaregivers.org and click on Volunteer Sign UP or phone 928-204-1238 and ask to speak to Amy. 




